
HURRIC   NE
PREPAREDNESS TIPS

Hi, I'm Wayne Carr, your Southern District Public
Service Commissioner. We are in the midst of

another Hurricane Season. With it being the 20th
Anniversary of Katrina we should be reminded to

ALWAYS BE PREPARED. Have a plan in place for you
and your family, and be prepared to execute that

plan. Below are a few tips to help get ready in case of
a storm. I hope everyone has a great summer and

remember, it's never too early to be prepared.  

- Commissioner Wayne Carr


